
 
April 28, 2021 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 

I am requesting funding for the Broadway Campus Redevelopment Project – Phase II 
Construction in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Compass Health, located at 3322 

Broadway, Everett, WA 98201.  
 
The funding would be used for the construction of an advanced facility for Intensive 
Behavioral Health Services. The five-story, 82,000 square foot building will 

accommodate a range of integrated emergency and preventive outpatient behavioral 
health care services.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

Rick Larsen 
Member of Congress 
Washington State, 2nd District 


